Regarding the Heckler & Koch recall notice

Dear madam or sir,

yesterday you received a letter regarding a nation wide reca
letter was not actually sent by Heckler & Koch Germany, but

April 26th, Berlin, Germany

Il of Heckler & Koch firearms. This
by us, the Berlin based Peng! coll-

ective. The hoax is part of a campaign targeting weapons export laws in Germany. Our goal was
to raise awareness about Germany’s role in world wide arms trade as well as Heckler & Koch's

position in the market.

We did not intend to disrupt your business and we apologize

for the confusion. We are happy to

answer your questions via email at recall@pen.gg or via phone at +49 160 913 115 95

Please consider supporting the good cause by donating to o

Sincerely
Jessica Graber
Peng! Collective

ur collective at pen.gg/support




